
Ref: AC.003/2013     3 January 2013  

Subject: Report on new project 
To: President and Managers 
      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that the 
Company has been signed off a purchase agreement with TOT Public Company Limited as 
the follows: 

An agreement for purchase of high speed internet wireless access equipment for Smart 
Thailand 

Contract value   :  Baht 149.43 million ( VAT excluded) 
Date of agreement  :  28 December 2012 
Buyer    :  TOT Public Company Limited  

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 
Financial Controller 


